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From: Native <Native@fcc.gov>  
Sent: Monday, June 5, 2023 4:38 PM 
To: Native-FederalOfficials <native-federalofficials@info.fcc.gov> 
Subject: Save the Date: Federal Communications Commission (FCC) Tribal Workshop on June 29, 2023, 
in Washington State 

 

Greetings from the Federal Communications Commission’s Office of Native Affairs and Policy 

We are pleased to announce that the Lummi Nation will host an FCC Tribal Workshop in Ferndale, 
Washington, on June 29, 2023.  Please save the date. 

 

When: Thursday, June 29, 2023 (all day) 

Where:  Silver Reef Casino Resort, 4876 Haxton Way, Ferndale, WA 98248  

What: FCC staff will provide presentations on a broad range of important FCC initiatives that impact 
Tribal Nations. 

Who:  Tribal leaders, Tribal IT managers, government and community planners and managers, Tribal 
enterprise specialists, and representatives of Tribal social service agencies, schools, and libraries should 
consider attending this event.   

 

We will send out more information very soon.  For any questions, please contact the Office of Native 
Affairs and Policy at tribal.events@fcc.gov. 

 

 

 


